~New Hope News~
Mark your Calendars~
There will be a Special Free Movie Event “Patterns of Evidence, Exodus” showing at Siren High School Auditorium this afternoon at 2:30 pm. 
DivorceCare~

DivorceCare is a weekly seminar/support group that can help heal you from the hurt of divorce.  We welcome all who are separated or divorced. We are in need of volunteers to help with this ministry. We are in need of men and women who have gone through a divorce, annulment, or separation to help facilitate. If you have a passion to encourage people who are experiencing separation or divorce or if you have a survival testimony, please contact Pastor Kobi Phillipps, 715-431-0187, or by email at grizz_one@hotmail.com. We will supply the materials needed.
Jr. and Sr. High Youth

 All Junior and Senior High Youth please plan to attend an informational meeting next Sunday, August 5th immediately following the fellowship hour.  
Please bring any ideas or suggestions regarding what you would like to see in our church youth group.  What would make you want to

attend and what would make you want to invite your friends.  All ideas are welcome.  Our hope is to design a Jr. and Sr. High Youth Group for our youth to enjoy, learn and grow.  This is for all young people entering 7th grade through the 12 grade.  Please feel free to call Pastor Emory or Debi Smith with any questions.  Thank you.
Knitting/Crochet Group~

Some members have expressed interest in having a knitting/Crochet group that meets here at the church. If you are interested in this group, even if you do not know how to knit, please contact the church office
Men’s Bible Study- 

 This study meets at “The Country Store" On Wednesday mornings at 6:30 am. Ted Knutson is facilitating this study.

Congregational Prayer ~

Everyone in the congregation is invited to join us for a weekly congregational prayer time.  The prayer meeting is here at the church on Wednesday afternoons from 2 to 3:00 p.m.
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